
You're Invited to a Cheerful Brunch! 

Dear Friends, 

We are excited to invite you to a delightful brunch get-together! 

Date: Sunday, April 16, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Location: 123 Sunny Street, Happy Town 

Join us for a morning filled with delicious food, great company, and laughter. Bring your favorite 

dish to share or just come as you are! 

Please RSVP by April 10th so we can make the necessary arrangements. 

We can't wait to see you there! 

Warm wishes, 

The Smith Family 


